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Notice from the Examination Board of the European Qualifying Examination 
(EQE) 
 
 
Article 4 of the decision of the Supervisory Board, dated 20 April 2020, reads as 
follows: 
For the 2021 main examination only, candidates' answers will be marked either on 
the basis of the legal texts and document versions in force on 31 October 2019, or 
on the basis of those in force on 31 October 2020, depending on which of the two 
dates would give the candidate the higher mark.   
  
In view of this provision and in order to facilitate marking, the Examination Board 
advises candidates to indicate at the start of their answers to each of the papers A, 
B, C or D, which of the two dates they will be using. In spite of this indication, if 
subsequent marking of the answer shows that more marks would have been 
obtained using the alternative date, the candidate will be awarded the higher mark.  
  
For the Examination Board  
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